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13th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
St Mary’s Run a Marathon – Friday 24th May 
 
In order to raise vital funds for outdoor school resources, specifically for new outdoor play 
equipment the children are going to take on the challenge of a marathon fundraiser.  
 
The marathon will be a whole school effort, with each child participating in a leg of the race. It's a 
wonderful opportunity for our children to stay active, have fun, and contribute to a great cause. We 
believe that providing them with a safe and engaging outdoor play environment is essential for their 
growth and development. 
 
To make this fundraiser a success, we kindly request your support in collecting sponsorships for your 
child's participation. Sponsor sheets will be distributed from class teachers today, and we encourage 
you to reach out to family, friends, and local businesses who may be interested in supporting our 
cause. Every contribution, big or small, will make a significant impact on our goal. One sponsor sheet 
per household will suffice. The oldest child in each family will be given a sponsor sheet.  
 
We will be providing regular updates on the progress of the fundraiser on the day, and we have 
some exciting rewards and recognition planned for the children who go above and beyond in their 
fundraising efforts.  
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. We 
appreciate your continued support and look forward to a successful marathon fundraiser. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and your continued support is much appreciated.  
 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
Mrs Roarty 
Principal 
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